
 
 

January 2, 2020 

On behalf of Michigan Works! Southeast and MiCareerQuest South , I would like to send 

greetings and Best Wishes for 2020!! 

The entry of the next decade marks our year of the first MiCAreerQuest South event and 

we are so excited as the date of this auspicious experience draws closer.  In order to be 

as efficient as possible and assure great participation, I would like to provide a list of 

important dates to ensure that we include as many desiring to participate as possible.   

 

By January 10, 2020:   County Superintendents need to submit to 

pgosla@mwse.org the districts within their county desiring to 

participate in the April 23, 2020 event 

By January 20, 2020, School populations of identified districts will be calculated 

and County Superintendents will be notified of the number 

of participant slots that have been allotted to each county. 

February 3, 2020 Registration opens for schools to sign-up their students to 

participate in the April 23, 2020 event.  Participation will be 

provided on a first come-first serve basis.  Slot will be 

determined by county and may be moved within the 

county as determined by the County Superintendent. 

Early March Confirmation and session assignments will be forwarded  

April 23, 2020 MiCAreerQuest South event at Southern Michigan Center for 

Science and Industry in Hudson, Michigan 

Please feel free to contact MWSE with any questions or concenrs: 

Nathaniel Osborne Project Manager 

MiCareerQuest South 

1040 S. Winter Street 

Suite 1014 

Adrian, MI 49221 

Cell: (517) 260-7499  TTY: 711 

mailto:pgosla@mwse.org

